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Re: The Right to Farm Bill 
 
I do not agree with the Right to Farm Bill. More accountability is required in the agricultural 
animal business.  
 
This Bill stifles the protection of animals. For example, undercover surveillance should be 
allowed for the sake of animal protection. We do need to stop animal cruelty in farms. Self-
regulation does not always work in this industry. 


